
 

Worried about how national immigration policies 
could affect you?  

We’re Here to Protect You! 

 

Your eligibility for  
services has not 

changed. 

You and your family 
can continue to receive 

services here.  

We do not report your 
information to ICE. 

Our community is 
committed to being a 

safe place for everyone.

The County of Sonoma is committed to our tradition of  
creating an inclusive, safe and welcoming space for 
everyone who walks through our doors.  

Questions or concerns? Please visit sonomacounty.ca.gov/immigration or contact immigration@sonoma-county.org  




